PASUGUAN NG PILIPINAS EMBASSY OF THE PHILIPPINES
SEOUL

19 February 2018

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION

The Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea is in need of a Korea-based video
editing company to provide service for editing of Philippine promotional video to be used
for the Marketing Partnership with Tom N Toms coffee dubbed as “Let’s go to Philippines
with TOM N TOMS Family. Please refer below for the required specifications:

ltem : VIDEO-EDITING

Material : 30-second promotional video
Quantity : 1 promotional video

Budget Ceiling: KRW 400,000

Interested companies may submit price quotation/proposal on or before February 23,
2018 to:

Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea

Suite 801, President Hotel, Euljiro1-ga

Jung-gu, Seoul 04533 Korea

Tel no: (02) 598-2290 Fax: (02) 3180520

Email: pdot@philippinetourism.co.kr and lily@philippinetourism.co.kr

MARIA CORAZON APO

Tourism Director and Attache

Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea
Suites 102 & 801, Paiknam Bldg., Euljiro 1 (il)ga, Jung-gu, Seoul 04533, South Korea
Tel: (822) 598-2290 Fax : (822) 318-0520 Email: pdot@philippinetourism.co.kr  Website: itsmorefuninthephilippines.co.kr



